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Dear Parent/Guardian – please forward onto your son/daughter  
 
Year 13 Class of 2022 Leavers’ Reunion 
 
You may remember before you left us in the summer that we were planning a 2022 Leavers’ Reunion to take place 
in December.  We hope this will give you a chance to meet up again with friends and staff, whilst acknowledging 
some of the outstanding successes from the summer with mince pies, soft drinks and mulled wine! 
 
The 2022 Leavers’ Reunion will take place on Wednesday 14th December in the Sixth Form Study Room, from 
3.30pm until 5pm.  It will include presentations of the Sixth Form/school awards for 2022 and you will be able to 
collect your GCE exam certificates.  
 
We very much hope that you will be able to join us at this event.  Please complete and submit the Microsoft form 
below.  If you have any queries please email sixthform@sheldonschool.co.uk .  
 
We look forward to hearing from you and hopefully seeing you again in December. 
 
Here is the link to the form Year 13 Reunion - Class of 2022 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Eugene Spiers  
Head of Sixth Form / Assistant Headteacher  
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https://forms.office.com/r/7Rmg05XVJN

